
 
 

Collinsville Football Spectator Guidelines 2020 
 
● ALL spectators must wear a mask upon entering the athletic facility, and 

must wear a mask where social distancing cannot be achieved such as 
concession stand lines and the restroom. We also ask that you monitor your 
own health, and if you’ve experienced any symptoms in the last seven days, 
please do not attend.  

● Students in grades K-8 must be accompanied by a parent or guardian to be 
admitted to any athletic contest. 

● All seating will be general admission. We will be pre-selling student tickets 
in the Athletic Office during school hours. Students will not be allowed to 
attend without a pre-purchased ticket. 

● Attending fans need to stay in their designated school’s seating area while 
watching. Observe social distancing while in common areas and while 
seated.  

● Only Team Personnel (Players, Coaches, and Training Staff), Officials, and 
Administration are allowed on playing fields before, during, and after 
athletic contests. 

● Gates open at 5:30. Absolutely no saving sections of seats, canopies, or 
taped off areas. 

● PSA announcements will be made frequently to encourage social distancing. 
● A concession stand will be available. We are only selling pre-packaged 

items, and all workers will be wearing masks and gloves. 
● Press box entry for authorized personnel only. 
● At the conclusion of the contest, both teams need to exit the field, and return 

to their locker rooms. There will be absolutely no gathering on the field at 
the conclusion of the game. 

● Parking located North of the stadium will be available for Friday night games 
for $5.00, and will be first come first serve. 


